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Easter Market Wood Collection

Thanks to all our volunteers who helped with wood collection for the Easter Market.
These photos are proof of how hard we all worked!
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ANZAC Day

Our ANZAC Day Service was again another huge success with our now traditional
flyover occurring just before the commencement of the service. Approximately 70
people attended and were privileged to hear the Commemorative Address delivered
impeccably Emily Bannon, Student Leadership Board President from Port Dalrymple
School.

Winter Solstice

Unfortunately, due to bad weather, our Winter Solstice Lantern Walk was cancelled
for the second time in 3 years. At our next Committee meeting, we will be discussing
how we may be able to provide an all-weather event in future years.
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First Aid Course
In Mid-June, we were able to provide a First Aid and AED/CPR course free of charge
to interested members. The Course was facilitated by Murat Djakic and attended by
8 members of our community. All participants received a First Aid Certificate through
accredited VET provider H&A First Aid Training.

Christmas in July
This year’s Christmas in Julyn was another outstanding success, enjoyed by 66
people. WE Fine Catering again provided catering services with an excellent
Christmas dinner provided. And the power supply didn’t fail!!
Thanks to all who attended to make it another memorable night.
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Generator

The George Town Council have delivered our new diesel generator, provided by a
Grant from the State Government. This will be used as a backup during major power
outages. Members of our committee will be now trained in its use and connection.

Wireless Access Point

We have purchased a new Wireless Access point which will be installed outside the
Hall in the coming weeks. This will enable us to provide a more robust and reliable
WiFj service during public holidays and for vendors at our Easter Market. We will
advise when it is operational.

Weymouth Cricket Club Survey

The Weymouth Cricket Club Survey is now closed with 63 respondents completing
the online survey. The survey consisted of three questions with the results as
follows:

63 responses submitted

To what extent do you support the continuing operation of the
Weymouth Cricket Club, including scheduling of cricket matches and ot...

@ Not at all B somewhat @ Fully support
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100% 0% 100%
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Your responses will now guide our actions and negotiations with the George Town
Council with respect to the future of the facility.

If anyone has news, information, or pictures they would like to share with
Weymouth residents, please forward them to: admin@weymouth.org.au

We can then either post them to Facebook or include them in the next edition of
Fast News.

Please do not hesitate to contact a Committee member if you have any issues you
believe we should address.

Dates to Remember:

s General Meeting: Saturday, November 1 at 10:00 am
e Anniversary Event: Saturday, November 1 at 4:30 pm
e Christmas Meet and Greet TBA



